
Cornedo Vic., 5th September 2008

 

FOOD APPROVAL STATEMENT

We declare that our pre-stretched film

PIU' STRETCH

complies with the following CE directive:

- Regulation 1935/2004/CE 

- Directive 2002/72/CE and further updating

The film is suitable ONLY as secondary packaging since we've not carried our any 
migration study nor direct food contact test.

Best regards,

      Dr. Davide Visentin
         Research and Development
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